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TO: DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS, AND HEADS OF
DEPARTMENT
FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

SUBJECT: TYPE B UNIFORM

DATE: 20 February 2020

Following the June 2014 resolution of the Council of Regents, we gently remind
everyone that effective Thursday, February 27, 2020 until the end of the second
term, 31 May 2020, the official Type B uniform will already be used as everyday
school wear.

The requirement to wear the Type A uniform during shifting/preliminary/final
examinations or on other specified occasions will be at the discretion of the
respective Deans, Directors, and Principals.
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FR. JESUS M. MIRANDA, JR., O.P.
Secretarv-General

Thank you.
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